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24th March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that you and your families are well and that you are settling into the new routine of being back

to school.

I am writing to you today to inform you of staff changes that will be happening after the Easter

holidays.

It is with great sadness that due to family circumstances we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Denby on

Thursday April 1st, we wish her well for the future. Mrs Denby has been a key member of our Early

Years Team over the past few years and she will be greatly missed by staff and children alike. I

would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Denby for all of her hard work and commitment over

the years, she was a key leader in the MAT Performing Arts group and it was with great sadness due

to Covid that we never actually got to see the all of the time, effort and hard work put into the

production by everyone involved.

After Easter Mrs Parkes will move from Year 5 into Early Years working alongside Mrs Powles, and

Mr Challinor will work full time in Year 5. We appreciate that this is another change for the children

but by using staff already within the school the transition will be as smooth as possible.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the last day for the online Easter Service,

well done for getting through another tough term.

Kind regards,

Ms Bowring (Headteacher)
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Our Motto: Believe and Achieve
Our Values: Love - Respect - Friendship

Our Christian Vision: Philippians 4:13: ‘I can do everything through Him who gives me strength’
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